
Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District 
Notice of Meeting and Possible Quorum 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with the Open Meeting Act. Chapter 551, Government Code 
that some members of the Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District Board of Directors 
will attend the Texas Com:i:nission on Environmental Quality Hearing on the Merits on Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday, December 12, 13 and 14, 2023, from 8:00 am- 5:00 pm at the Goliad 
County Groundwater Conservation District offices, 118 Market Street, Goliad, Texas 77963. 
Attendance of the Directors may result in a possible quorum. 


